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Important Dates: 

4/1 Easter Sunday & April Fools Day 

4/12 Rhythm Room (all groups $4.00) 

4/10 & 4/24 Sing a Sign (preschool & Pre-K groups 

$5.00) 

4/16-4/20 April Vacation BKCCC  is OPEN 

4/22 Earth Day 

4/29 Full Moon 

BUTTERFLIES    

Its that time of year again! Toward the end 

of the month of April, each of the groups will 

begin to hatch butterflies in their class-

rooms.  The plan is for each class to watch the differ-

ent stages of development, from larva to butterfly. 

When all of the butterflies are hatched and become 

strong enough, the entire school will meet outside and 

release the butterflies into the natural setting.  It will 

be a colorful sight to watch as they flutter away to find 

a home.  

Front Door & Gate 

Please be sure to immediately close the front door behind you. 

This will ensure that visitors coming through the door are no-

ticed by our staff through the cameras. Also, we are asking that 

you close the front hallway gate behind you when entering and 

leaving Breezy Knoll. Thank you! 

Reminders  

 If you have not yet done so, please register 

with Julia for your child’s summer/fall 

schedule.  

 Remember to wash all quiet time items 

weekly. 

 Please be sure that your child has an extra 

change of clothes appropriate for the sea-

son. 

 Please remember to sign your child in and 

out with your full signature. 

 We are open for normal hours of operation 

on April vacation 4/16-4/20. 

 School Age families-please let us know if 

your child will be attending on April vaca-

tion. 

We hope that the frigid temperatures are behind us so we can spend time outdoors observing signs of 

spring. Some of the goals we will focus on are: exploring the natural processes of growing, using scientific 

tools as props in play, changing and adapting to the environment, appreciating and respecting the work of 

others, and learning to tolerate  a variety of sensory input. We will have a busy month! 

APRIL IS NATIONAL HUMOR MONTH  

The average five-year-old laughs 400 times a day, 

while the  average adult laughs just 15 times a day.   

Try to laugh a little more this month! 

Lost & Found 

Our lost and found bins are located 

under our fish tank in the front hall-

way. We have accumulated a lot of 

hats, mittens and gloves over the win-

ter. Please be sure to check it out. 


